
T@M Weekly: October 5th

News + Upcoming Events
Teach@Mines Ice Cream Social - October 31st, 5:00 p.m. - 6:30 p.m. CK150:
Please join us to learn more about careers in teaching! The event will include a short
presentation about the teaching profession, awesome science demos, liquid N2 ice cream,
dinner, and we will also discuss ways to get involved with teaching on campus, the Minor, and
other future options. Feel free to stop by for all or part of the event!
RSVP: https://forms.gle/Xi8mr2bcSrHHVm1V7
(Please RSVP to ensure we have enough food)

Opportunities
On-Campus Job: Undergraduate Writing Fellows
The Writing Center is hiring multiple Undergraduate Writing Fellows. The Application is due
midnight on Sunday, October 9th. The job description is below, but there is more information in
the application itself.



The Writing Center seeks undergraduate student applications for Undergraduate Writing
Fellows (UWF) for the Fall 2022 Semester. New hires are eligible to continue tutoring during the
Spring 2023 Semester. The Undergraduate Writing Fellows will serve as a peer tutor for the
Writing Center after undergoing training in Writing Center Theory and Practice, and will receive
$15/hour. Tutoring hours will be flexible based on your schedule, but should generally occur
between 6:00-9:00 pm Sundays through Thursdays for approximately 5-6 hours/week. To be
eligible, applicants should have already completed HASS 100 or its equivalent and carry a GPA
of 3.6 or higher. Applications are due by Sunday, October 9th, at midnight. Read more and
apply here.

Teaching Job: Long Term Math Sub
Erie High School is looking for a long term sub to support one of their teachers that will be going
on maternity leave from the beginning of January to about the first or second week of April. The
teacher they are trying to cover teaches Algebra 1 and AP Calculus. If you are interested, or
know someone that might be interested, please reach out to Kim Peebles at
peebles_kimberly@svvsd.org.

Volunteer Opportunity: Tutoring at Golden High School
In years past, a previous Mines student organized a large tutoring program at Golden High
School. The school is hoping to continue this program, but needs a new Mines student to help
coordinate it! This is a great resume booster, as well as an opportunity to practice teaching
skills. Students interested in either piloting the program or participating as a tutor can reach out
to Christine DeMeyer at cdemeyer@jeffcoschools.us.

https://forms.office.com/r/T66v1CP0Jg
https://forms.office.com/r/T66v1CP0Jg

